
November 08, 2004 
 
Next CCCC Meeting will be held on 10th November at 04:30 PM 
in CC-105. 
  
The agenda item is to discuss use/misuse and possible changes 
in policy with regards to mailing lists and newsgroups. 
(There are demands for restricting posting privileges on faculty 
list, making membership optional on various lists like all. 
Also, many people feel that newsgroups are not acting as medium 
of proper discussions and information sharing. What can be done 
to revive them.) 
  
As this is an important item, I would encourage all of you to get 
feedback from your colleagues and students and other users, and 
do attend this meeting. And be prepared for the meeting to last 
more than an hour. 
  
thanks, 
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